NB! Announcements in the english version are machine translated and may contain errors. Only
notices in Estonian are authentic and have legal effect.

Notice of competition for position of judge

Public from: 05.04.2021
Public until: for an indefinite period

»Riigikohus publishes this announcement under Section 53(3) of the law on courts (KS).

The Chief Justice of the Supreme Court announce an open competition #tk_ametikoht#

The person applying for the office of the national judge must comply with the requirements of the Judiciary as laid down in the Judiciary
Act.

Please submit the application, together with a thorough curriculum vitae (CV) and copies of the
certificates of Citizenship and qualifications, to the Chief Justice of the Supreme Court at Lossi 17, 50093
Tartu or by electronic means to info@riigikohus.ee. The time limit for submission of documents be
05.05.2021.

Further information on the competition for judges and the documents required for the application can be
obtained from the 730 9035 on the phone of the Supreme Court.
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